
March 2011 EPC Report

At the February 25 meeting of the Educational Policies Committee, many proposals were
considered. Members present were: Sharon Molnar, Ernest Sekabunga, Mehdi Seyedmonir,
Joshua Ambrosius, Michael R. Anderson, Cathy Pleska, Carol Taylor-Johnson.

Course Title/Program Request Recommendations

EDUC 301 • change in prerequisites Approve

EDUC 319 • change in prerequisites Approve

EDUC 320 • change in prerequisites Approve.

EDUC 327 to 227 • change in course Approve.
number and
description

EDUC 341 • change in prerequisites Approve.

EDUC 342 • change in prerequisites Approve.
and description

English 227 • change in course title Approve.

Social Work 199 • new course Approve.

Social-Work 299 • new course Approve.

Social Work 499 • new course Approve.

Social Work • change in program approve
requirements

There were also a number of proposals from Biology which were tabled until the next meeting,
and there was a course change proposal from Education that was returned to the department to be
resubmitted as a new course proposal.
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